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News


     Our first days of school were fun as we got to know each other.  We enjoyed tasting Jitter Juice based on our read aloud, First Day Jitters.  Please make sure all important forms are completed and returned as soon as possible.  Your help with this is greatly appreciated.  I look forward to meeting with you at Parents as Partners night on Thursday, September 12 at 5:45 p.m..  Congratulations to the students who returned postcards to the principal!





Look What We Will Learn This Week!





Reading:  This week, we will learn how to choose good-fit books.  Our class will learn how to read a book in three ways.  Moreover, we will learn how to take care of books.  Our class will learn how to take a sneak peek of a book to determine what tone to use when reading a book.  We will learn to retell text.  Lastly, we will learn how to read in longer phrases.





Language Arts:  In Writer’s Workshop, we will learn about Writer’s Workshop routines and expectations.  Moreover, we will describe what the work of an effective author and illustrator looks like.  We will think of small moment ideas that will help us write personal narratives.





Math:  We will review our addition strategies about doubles facts and near doubles facts to help us become fluent.  We will learn to count up to 1,000.  Moreover, we will identify and show the place of each digit in a three-digit number.





Science:  Our first Science unit focuses on properties of materials and why certain materials are used for specific purposes.  Our class will observe a phenomenon and then ask questions based on our observations to come up with investigative ideas.





Social Studies:  This week, our class will review what rules are and why rules are important.








Reminders





***Be sure to check your child’s 


     take home folder daily and remove 


     any graded work or notices.





***Make sure your child returns his or 


     her take home folder to school daily.





***Make sure your child is practicing his 


     or her addition and subtraction facts 


     to 18 using flashcards.
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Word Study This Week





     This year, our class will be using the Phonics Units of Study as our word study program this year.  





     This program easily connects to our current reading and writing programs.  It provides a research-based approach to teaching phonics.  





     Assessments on these units will be given at the end of each unit.
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Author of the Month





     The first author of the month is Peggy Parish.  We will be discussing her life and the similarities and differences between her books.  Here are some of her books that your child might enjoy reading:





Amelia Bedelia





Comes Back, Amelia Bedelia
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Important Dates





September 12:  Parents As Partners 


                           Night (5:45 p.m.)





September 13:  Postcards to the Principal          


                          Celebration





September 18:  Me Bag project is due.





September 19:  Yom Kippur:  No School                 


     


September 24:  Scholastic Book Fair:   


                           Preview Day





September 26:  Scholastic Book Fair:  Buying 


                           Day
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Congratulations to our class for a great first three days of school!  








